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Message from 
the President 
Mark Neumann 

 

Hey gang, 

What a great time at Speedworld today for Pontiac fans.  

We had an excellent turnout from our car club, including 15 entries in the car show and 

three entries in the drag racing. We had four members who walked away with awards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Club Window decals are here! 

price: $2 each. Available at our monthly meetings  

 

   

 



It was a warm day – in the low '90s – but the racing and car show was great, as was the swap meet. We signed 

up two new Club members, and received interest from several others. Thanks everyone for participating! 

Don't forget: if you were in the car show or participated in the racing program, the club will reimburse you $10 

for your entry. 

Cactus GTO members who showed and won awards): John Bennett, Bill McCoy, Jim and Karen Zeivel*, 

Mark Neumann, Tony D'Angelo, Denny Deal, Mike Jewell, Don and Karen Hodd, Pat Fykes, Ray 

Baumgardner, Dave Campbell, Burt Kratzer, Steve Linch, Tom Locke, Doug Rogers 

Cactus GTO racers: Matt Luster, Frank Gostyla, Henry Khachaturian 

Also at the show: Carl Sikes, Dan Huskisson, George Newcomer, Steve Groce, Dave Eberenz, Bob Long, 

David Tewksbury 

 

Let's  cruise to Denver this  summer! 

 

 

The GTOAA Nationals are coming to Denver, July 3-7. Get out of the heat and relax in 

the cool mountain air in Loveland, Colo. Details on hotel accommodations and our 

travel itinerary are on our website @ www.cactusgto.com. Thom Mohr is our trip 

coordinator (thomohr@cox.net). Don't miss this fun club event! 
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